
-----Original Message----- 
From: John P. Chernoff [mailto:jchernoff@osd.wednet.edu] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 03, 2014 12:58 PM 
To: Mykel Miller 
Subject: Re: Stage Floor 
 
Mykel, 
 
The floor looks great and you were done sooner than I expected. 
 
Thanks, 
 
John Chernoff 
PAC Manager 
OHS Tech Theater Faculty 
JMS Woodshop 
Olympia High School 
360 596-7019 
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